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Message from the President 
June 2024 

It’s that time of year and we have our Wind Down General Meeting Lunch in June.  

July and August we are on vacation (well deserved!)  As for the Executive Board and 

Board of Directors and Kitchen Staff and all Volunteers… A Big Thanks! 

We had our Bowling at Toppler Bowl on Monday May 13th, we had three teams that 

showed up and all had a great time.  Winners in their classes were Cathy Cowie, Garry 

Nichols and John Kedrosky.  All received wonderful coffee mugs compliments of 

Toppler Bowl!  A big thank you to everyone who showed up and we’ll try to have 

another Bowling Day in the Fall. 

Thanks to Vic Renney we had a wonderful meal at the May General Meeting, 47 

people in attendance!  Also, we had our 50/50 and Wine Draws, and many Door 

Prizes!!  Yes, and we welcomed back Dale Gale and Helen also Mr. Taggar, all Very 

Important People to our Club! 

Our Guest Speaker at the May Meeting was Jason Rago from “Beyond the Waterfall”.  

Jason talked about some very interesting trips and can also tailor trips for small groups 

so the Board of Directors will look into this some more in the future. 

There was also a Strike pending by the CN and CPKC Running Trades but heard it 

was going to Arbitration so we had a Board Meeting on June 4th and our June General 

Meeting and Luncheon will go on June 11th.   

Our next General Meeting after the summer break will be on September 10th so mark 

that on your calendars.  To the Members a Big Thanks for supporting our Club, on 

behalf of the Board and President, we wish you all a safe and wonderful holiday July 

and August! 

 

Your President  

Laurie Rupert                                


